Steven SeEe

From: Alison Burkett <ABurkett.Design@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 4:48 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill Number H7299

Dear Chairwoman Donovan,

| Alison Burkett am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill H7299 to improve patients'
accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.

Passage of this bill is very important to me. | have complex medical issues and rotate between many
specialists. This is expensive out of pocket when there are more natural treatment methods.

| am now seeing a naturopathic doctor who has tied together all my conditions with simple natural
solutions. | wish | would have looked into naturopathic doctors long ago but didn't because it's not
covered by insurance.

It would have saved me a tremendous amount of stress and money if this had been an option in the
beginning.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alison Burkett

380 Lloyd Ave Apt #1A
Providence, Rl 02906



